
 

 
 

Purchasing & Contract Administration 
 

 

May 21, 2021 

 
 

Marc Eckhart, Vice President 

Strategic Partnerships 

Barnes & Noble College 

120 Mountain View Blvd. 

Basking Ridge, NJ 07920 

meckhart@bncollege.com 

 

 

Mr. Thomas Eckhart, 

The Alamo Colleges District Board of Trustees has awarded a contract on May 18, 

2021 for the proposal submitted by Barnes & Noble College in response to CSP 

No. 21A-003 for the Purchase of Bookstore Operation Services and Instructional 

Materials, subject to successful execution of a contract. 

 

 

Thank you for your time and interest in the Alamo Colleges District contracting 

opportunities.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Terry A. Loomis 
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